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FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT 
 
Professional Services Contract Review and Selection 
 
The Kennewick School District believes that as a public support governmental organization it must 
ensure that all vendors and providers of professional services have fair opportunity to provide 
professional services to the District. Therefore, the District is requiring that on a three year cycle all 
professional services contracts be reviewed and that when deemed appropriate by the 
Superintendent or designee, a request for proposals (RFP) from all qualified vendors and providers 
be solicited.  The provider proposals will be reviewed and the provider who best meets the needs of 
the District as stated in the criteria established in RFP will be selected. 
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